
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 12, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Church Family, 
 
What a joy it is to serve you as your pastor. God is doing a great work and I am so  
excited about our future.  
 
Thanks again for all those who have given of their time and energy to set up and tear  
down while we are meeting in the gym during the renovation process. We could not do  
this without you! 
 
Please take time this week to pray for the Sunday Worship gathering at 11:00 a.m.  
As you pray,  ask the Father to bless our time of worship and that it would be a  
true celebration as we rejoice in the goodness of God. Read Joshua 4 and ask the  
Father to speak to you from His Word. Come with a spirit of anticipation to join God and 
His people in praise. May our worship never be an activity that is dull and drab, but a time 
of worship to the glory of God.  
 
On Sunday, March 31, 2024, we have the blessed opportunity to join in another  
Sacrifice Sunday. As you know, this is Easter Sunday. What a great day to celebrate not 
only the resurrection but the glorious gospel of Jesus Christ. What an amazing Savior we 
serve, who is worthy of all our praise and adoration! 
 
The Sacrifice Sunday Offering  will go to help with the cost of our renovation project.  
As always, I am asking you to do three things: pray, give, and celebrate what God does. 
This will be a great day!  
 
It is a joy serving you. You are a great blessing to Pat and myself.  
 
In His Love, 
Pastor Ken 


